
From: Bolla, Rhonda
To: City Council Public Comments
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Tiny home protections
Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 10:43:59 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Vicki Shreiner 
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 9:37 AM
To: Candelaria, Christian <ccandelaria@srcity.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tiny home protections

Hello Christian,

As a Santa Rosa homeowner, I am very concerned that tiny homes may no longer be permitted. Please consider
making tiny homes the same as ADU's. Housing at all financial levels is always needed and tiny homes are a good
way to ensure everyone can enjoy the American dream of being a homeowner. I hope tiny home applications will
continue to be accepted always. My younger sister would love to be able to have a tiny home and having her live
nearby would be great.

Thanks so much,

Vicki Shreiner

Santa Rosa, CA 95404




